THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO APPROVAL BY THE DESIGN ADVISORY BOARD

The Design Advisory Board held a special meeting Tuesday, March 7, 2017 in shared meeting room 1 of the Newtown Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown. The meeting was called to order at 2:00pm.

PRESENT: Phil Clark; Kathy Geckle

New Business Discussion & Possible Action:

• Appointment of a new board member: Mr. Clark moved to appoint Peter Cloudas to fill a position to expire 11-1-18. Ms. Geckle seconded. All were in favor.

Mr. Clark planned to talk to George Benson about when the board would be called on to meet relative to new commercial developments in town.

Having no further business the Design Advisory Board adjourned their regular meeting at 2:08pm.

Respectfully submitted, Susan Marcinek, clerk pro tem

Rec'd. for Record 9-8 20 17
Town Clerk of Newtown 8:58
Delivie Gundia Halstaad